JUNE 13, 2024

MUNICIPAL WATER RESTRICTIONS

Effective June 15th through September 15th

Customers connected to the Municipal Water System are prohibited from:
Any lawn irrigation*

Additional Year-Round Prohibitions Include

Filling of any swimming pools
Connection to any in-ground or underground irrigation systems*

Town officials will be monitoring for use of municipal water in the district.
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the Water Department at 423-9808.

Denise Jennings
Water and Sewer Clerk

*The use of private wells and/or cisterns for these activities is permitted and encouraged.




